Although now retired I have spent my working life with Electro-Magnetic systems.

I write to you in persuant of the possible increase of WiFi & non ionising radiation in the homes of the
public. By all means licence its use but encourage systems which are available to reduce this radiation so
close for long periods in domestic use! (ICNIRP).

I refer to alternative methods, such as hard wired or LF magnetic induction loop etc. Which have shown

to be much less intrusive of body tissue. It is now becoming known that periodic use of a cell phone held
close to an earlobe can have a serious health effect. Such methods are also much less likely to be hacked
into by criminals being more tightly contained?

It's our duty to protect ourselves utilising the safest methods of data links in such scenarios. Remember,
asbestos was once considered a safe product, the rest is history!



